Manvel Public School

Feb 6th, 2023
Good morning Chairman Heinert and members of the committee,

My name is Dr. Dave Wheeler and I am the Superintendent for Manvel Public School. This
testimony is in support of HB 1521.

Local school boards have had the authority to make decisions like this for their district for many
years without the state intervening and controlling their decisions. Improving the educational
opportunities for the students of their school district has always been at the forefront of what
school boards do. Please continue to allow these decisions for schools to be done at the local
level of government and not at the state level of government.
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